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Fall Home Design Expo proves success, sets 2014 show dates

FORT WAYNE, Ind.— The Fall Home Design Expo drew nearly 4000 guests during its first-ever home show Oct. 18-20 at the Memorial Coliseum.
The Indiana Wine Experience silent auction raised over $1700 for the Fort Wayne Children’s Foundation, and hosted the Coliseum’s first grape stomp by Daniel’s Vineyard, as well as its first Fort Wayne Winter Farmers Market.
“There definitely was a high demand for this show,” said Dave Marquart, owner of Coliseum Productions, “and with the overwhelming positive response from homeowners and exhibitors, the fall show is here to stay.” 

Dates for next year are set for Oct. 24- 26, 2014 at the same venue.

Coliseum Productions next event is the 5th annual Outdoor Sports, Lake & Cabin Show Jan. 24-26, 2014 at the Coliseum.

For more information on exhibition booth space, log on FallHomeShow.biz.
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